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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

john harper
527 cambridge cir
south daytona, FL 32119-8526

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

Please sir do not allow the the people if the great country to go bankrupt
again .Please limit speculative trading ASAP. Greatly appreciate it.

Sincerely,

john


